
 

Welcome New Staff 

 

We would like to welcome our 

new HCA’s Viola, Natasha, Karen, 

Michal, Adam, Helen, Yereine and 

our new RMHN Sarah. 
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Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to:-  

Lilian, Mary.R, Iris and to  

      everyone else who had their  

birthdays in June & July 

 

 

Welcome New 

Residents 

We welcome our new 

residents and their 

families to The Pines. 

 

 

   Activities in The Pines 

              We had a very successful open day full of 

               entertainment which included singing from 

                    Treflyn (as seen in picture) and also the harpist 

                played well known Welsh and English songs. 

 

 

Residents enjoyed an afternoon serving of strawberries  

and cream. Image on the right is of Emyr Roberts enjoying 

a cup of tea with strawberries and cream) 

 

 

                                         The staff have been encouraging the  

                                                   residents to participate in physical activities                                                                     

for stimulation.  

                                            (Image on the left is of Dermot Garland 

                        playing the hoopla game). 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Insight of next month (August) 

Newsletter…………    

We are having a fun day on  

Wednesday 26th of August.  

Family and friends are all very welcome to join.            


